

Mrs Sue Boorman B'Ed (Hons)
Headteacher
Mrs Jo Padfield (BA (Hons)
Deputy Headteacher

Hatch Warren Infant School

Gershwin Road
Basingstoke
Hampshire
RG22 4PQ

☎ 01256 350313

Email: parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk

Website: www.hwis.hants.sch.uk

4th April 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year R - Travelling Natural History Museum Dinosaur Visit - Monday 12th May 2025

We have exciting news - The Travelling Natural History Museum is coming to our school! They are a company who run workshops for children enabling them to visualise and learn about natural history in a 'fun and enthusiastic' way. **The visit will be held at school during school hours**. There will be a workshop for the children to make their very own dinosaur fossil!

In order to help cover the cost of this event we would ask for a contribution of £9.50 via Arbor from today 4th April 2025. Although this is a voluntary contribution, if we do not receive enough funds to help/cover the costs we will not be able to continue providing exciting adventures such as these for the children.

We feel it is invaluable for every child to participate, so if you cannot afford to pay the full amount please come in and discuss it in confidence with Mrs Boorman or a member of the office team. Alternatively you can contact us by email on <u>parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk</u>.

With very best wishes,

Lucy Page Year R Team Leader













